
ASN Internatãonal School 
Mayur Vihar-I, Delhi 

 

Circular No. ASN/Intl/2023/1 Date: 03.04.2023 
 

 
Dear Parent, 

In view of the rising COVID infection over the past few days in Delhi & NCR, it is hereby advised that all 

possible precautionary measures must be taken to prevent any such infection. 

Kindly ensure that the following measures are adhered to: 

I) Your ward’s wears a mask always and carries an extra one in the bag 

ii) She / He maintains social distancing 

iii) Maintains proper hygiene, regularly washes hands, and frequently uses hand sanitizer 

iv) Consult a doctor in case your ward complains of fever, headache, cold or cough and act as per their 

advice 

v) In case any student / family member tests COVID positive, the school must be immediately informed to 

ensure timely action in the best interest of all 

We seek your co-operation as always to keep our children safe and secure. 
 

 
Stay safe! 

 

Shivani Khanna 
Headmistress 


